" 2353 Aamausw WMot Oreck Bushwe
REEFHEN F Lyt Congress of the United States Watsanircn. OC 0815

202-228:. 3904 Fex
COMBAITTEE OM FINAMCIAL SERAVICES

Gosal ik FTEE 08 CAPTAL KlarmiTy sh

fiouse of Representatives

1 HMansun Sinc
UOVERMAEWT PSRN RLL iTiere - e - ;"_ f i"ll:
nsblstimsiel i i Sy Washinatan, 2¢€ 20313-2108 Boatom, MA D210
AH0 ConyUsam Cremm WET &1 743 R- 2000

B1T-438-2011 Fax
COMMITTEE DN OWERSIGHT AND

EOVERMMENT REFORRM Py aace. :.r: -.'-i':- :F:-':..l.-. .II..a. P
A ki el WHRISIA, BosCoRILITIR I e “ql -: .'_\:r..--lu T
PR EomiAL SECian Swme 2
eI TS0 e}
O el TTIE D% G VEPRLEHT 1 AT s s H, M _l::';-ﬂ
G0G-586-5555
L E ¥ 2 Fa
ABSISTANT DEMOGCRATIC WHIF S0B-BEDLLEDZ u
124% Hancoce Sreett
Sue 18
Hancy, MA G THYS
a1 7-BE7-AA08

H1 7 F 730998 Fax
Secrctary Thomas E, Perez
L1.S. Department of Labor
Frances Perkins Building
200 Constitution Ave., N'W
Washington, D.C.
20210

i. HCAJEE . G

September 22, 2015

Dear Secretary Perez:

| write to comment on the Department of Labor’s proposed rule, RIN 1210-AB32, which updates
the definition of a “fiduciary” under the Employee Retirement Income Security Act of 1974,

In the time since the proposed rule was released. | have met with several highly respected asset
managers, banks, and insurance professionals in my District, MA-0R. A major concern they
raised with me is the retroactive execution of millions of written bilateral contracts. Reguiring
financial institutions and individual advisers to re-contract with tens of millions of existing
individual TR A haolders would be highly problematic, particularly since most individuals do not
return documents to financial institutions until they need services. Given these challenges, |

respectfully ask for the Department of Labor to address this contract issue by grandfathering the
existing plan participants and to ¢larify this provision in the final rule,

Thank you for vour consideration. [ look forward to vour response

STEPHEN F. LYNC
Member of Congress



